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The Auburn State Recreation Area Preliminary General Plan and Auburn Project Lands Draft Resource Management Plan, and Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) and Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) are available for review.

You’re invited to review and provide comments on the Preliminary General Plan (GP) and Draft Resource Management Plan (RMP) and the associated EIR/EIS for the Auburn State Recreation Area and Auburn Project Lands. Copies of the Draft GP/RMP and EIR/EIS are available for download and a list of locations for viewing printed copies are available at www.parks.ca.gov/PlanASRA.
 
Comments on the GP/RMP or EIR/EIS should be provided by September 3, 2019. Please send or email written comments to:
· EMAIL:
plan.general@parks.ca.gov
 MAIL:
Bureau of Reclamation
C/O Bonnie Van Pelt
7794 Folsom Dam Road
Folsom, CA, 95630
 FAX:
916-537-7035

	
Attend the Public Workshop on August 15, 2019

A public open house will be held to study exhibits, ask questions, and provide written comments. No presentation is scheduled, and children are welcome. The public open house is at the following time and location:
· Thursday, August 15, 2019
5:00 to 8:00 pm
Northside Elementary School Cafeteria
860 Cave Valley Road
Cool, CA  95614
More information is available at www.parks.ca.gov/PlanASRA and in the Notice of Availability.



